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AAWWII  CCoommmmuunniiqquuéé  
 
DATE:  June 30, 2007 
 
TO:  Workforce Florida, Inc. and Regional Workforce Boards (RWBs) 
 
FROM: Kevin R. Neal, Director of Workforce Services  
 
SUBJECT:  Federal Training and Education Tax Credits   
 
 
PURPOSE:  
To increase awareness of federal training and education tax credits that may be 
available to One-Stop Career Center customers, particularly those not eligible for 
training assistance under the Workforce Investment Act (WIA). 
 
REFERENCE:  
Internal Revenue Service Form 8863 and Instructions, Education Credits. 
www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/f8863.pdf.  Internal Revenue Service Publication 970, Tax 
Benefits for Higher Education.  http://www.irs.gov/publications/p970/ar01.html 
 
BACKGROUND: 
The public workforce investment system provides resources to support training through 
Individual Training Accounts (ITAs). For One-Stop Career Center customers whose 
training needs cannot be met through ITAs because of ineligibility, limited WIA 
resources,or other reasons; two federal tax credit programs, the HOPE Credit and the 
Lifetime Learning Credit, can help offset the costs of higher education for individuals by 
reducing the amount of income tax owed. Both credits apply to qualified education 
expenses of the tax filer, the filer’s spouse, and the filer’s dependents. To qualify, the 
taxpayer must meet modified adjusted gross income limits and meet education 
enrollment status requirements. 
 
AUTHORITY: 
United States Department of Labor 
 
ACTION REQUIRED: 
Regional Workforce Boards are encouraged to provide this information to service 
providers, workforce partners, and interested parties.  
 
ATTACHMENT: 
Flyer on federal training and education tax credits for distribution in One-Stop Career 
Centers. 
 
An equal opportunity employer/program. Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with 
disabilities. All voice telephone numbers on this document may be reached by persons using TTY/TDD equipment via the 
Florida Relay Service at 711. 
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